Tri State Bass Circuit
Mt. Storm Lake — April 21, 2013

On April 21%, 2013 fourteen teams from Tri State Bass Circuit competed on Mt.
Storm Lake for their first event of the year. Mt. Storm met us with cold
temperatures but no rain, wind, or snow. So for Mt. Storm this was a wonderful
day.

All teams weighed in fish at the end of the day and ten five fish limits crossed the
scales. The anglers reported using tubes, jigs, and crankbaits to lure the bass into
biting.

Finishing first was the team of Barber/Barber with five bass that weighed 9.52
pounds, anchored by the big bass of the tournament, a 2.96 pound largemouth.
Coming in second was Adams/Wagner with 9.08 pounds, anchored by the second
big fish, a 2.76 pound largemouth.

We would like to personally thank our team of volunteers, Todd Giarth, and
Donna and Ron DeWitt for their assistance and endless support in this
tournament and with Tri State Bass Circuit.

We would also like to thank our circuit sponsor, Willetts Systems for their
continued support.



